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CITY COUNCIL CALLED MEETING  
THURSDAY, AUGUST 13, 2020 

5:30 PM 

 

Meeting Location: City Hall, 330 Town Center Avenue, Council Chambers 

Attendees: Beth Hilscher, Mayor Pro Tempore 
 Heather Hall, Councilmember 
 Linnea Miller, Councilmember 
 Larry Pettiford, Councilmember 
 Marty Allen, City Manager 

 Elvira Rogers, City Clerk 
 Gregory Jay, City Attorney 
 

Absent: James M. Burnette, Mayor 
 

A. Call to Order 
 
The meeting was called to order by Beth Hilscher, Mayor Pro Tempore at 5:35 P.M. 
 

B. Public Hearing:  2020 Millage Rate 
 
Marty Allen, City Manager presented the following:  We have received our 2020 tax 
consolidation information from Gwinnett County.  After analyzing the data provided 
from Gwinnett County, staff recommends a proposed millage rate of 4.93 mills, the same 
proposed millage rate used in the adopted FY 2020 budget.  This is also the same millage 
rate as the past eight years.  Additional public hearings will be held on Tuesday, August 
25th at noon and 6:30 pm, with adoption scheduled at the August 25th Council meeting.  
 

C. Adjournment 
 
Motion to Adjourn by Councilmember Hall, second by Councilmember Miller and so 
carried 4-0. 

 
Approved September 22, 2020 


